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August 01, 2017 Palau Community Col-
lege (PCC) held a meeting at PCC Assem-
bly Hall for parents and students interest-
ed in CTE Lab School. The purpose of the 
program is to enroll 10 to 15 students who 
have completed their elementary educa-
tion  where they will complete and earn 
high school diploma and an associate of 
science degree at the end of four years of 
study. Academic Years’ schedule, program 
curriculum, parent consent forms, program 
policies and applications were distributed 
to all parents to fill out and submit to PCC 
Administration Office. Present to promote 
and encourage parents to this new pro-
gram was PCC President Patrick U. Tel-
lei, Institutional Research and Evaluation 
Director Deikola Olikong, Dean of Aca-
demic Affairs, Robert Ramarui and Asso-
ciate Dean of Academic Affairs, Marianne 
Temaungil. CTE Lab School is slated to 
commence at the end of August 2017. 
 

10th Care Giving Graduation 
CTE Lab School To Commence

10th Care-Giving Training graduates with Dr. Gregory Dever, Dr. Sylvia Osarch, 
Minister of Health and member of PCC Board of Trustees, Dr. Emais Roberts PCC 
President, Dr Patrick U. Tellei, Dr. Louisa Santos, and Amos Solomon

On July 28, 2017 the participants of the tenth Care-Giving Pro-
gram were certified during their graduation ceremony at Palau
Community College (PCC) Continuing Education training
room. A total of 20 caregivers were awarded: Iwong Beches, 
Cathline Anes, Francisca K. Seklii, Jacqueline Techur, Mia 
Yvana D. Renguul-Morie, Rosania Ongrung, Ellen Eungel, 
Vernice Y. Renguul, Dennis Renguul, Offeria L. Setsuo, Rumi 
Telmang, Marcella Tamtreng, Jahangir Alam, Kelly K. Olkeri-
il, Evelina Seklii, Leinath K. Nagata, Priscilla Augustine, Apo-
lonia S. Augustine, Jorinda T. Joseph, and Dirrusiab Y. Tesei. 
Present to witness and grace the awarding ceremony were PCC 
President Dr. Patrick U. Tellei, Palau’s Minister of Health and 
member of PCCBoard of Trustees, Dr. Emais Roberts, Dr. 
Gregory Dever, and Ministry of Community and Cultural Af-
fairs Representative, Apolonia S. Augustine. The program’s in-
structors Dr. Sylvia Osarch, Dr. Louisa Santos, Amos Solomon, 
and John Mark Olkeriil were also present to commemorate the 
occasion. 

Care Giving continue on page 2

Inset: PCC President Dr Patrick U. Tellei giving 
special remark, Parents and students of CTE Lab 
School
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Message of Thanks & Appreciation

We would like to extend our sincere, 
heartfelt appreciation to all of you for 
keeping us in your thoughts & prayers 
during a most difficult period in our life.  
We are forever grateful for the kindness 
and generosity that you all shared with 
us.  

Your sympathy and support will always 
be remembered.

Thank you all again and may the Lord, 
who is abundant in love & goodness, con-
tinue to bless us all.

Grace Alexander & Maurine Alexander

To All Faculty & Staff:

Shanghai American School Discussed Potential 
Collaboration With Palau Community College

Left to Right: Austin Yeung, Christian Ogle, Sunny, and PCC 
President Patrick U. Tellei

On July 27, 2017 Christian Ogle visited Palau Com-
munity College along with his entourage to discussed 
with President Tellei a possible collaboration with 
Shanghai American School (SAS). Shanghai Ameri-
can School is a co-educational school with enrollment 
of more than 3,000 students from kindergarten to high 
school. The school has two campus: Pudong and Puxi 
which are both located in Shanghai. SAS is known 
for its Art program and students are encouraged and 
trained to express themselves artistically. Students art 
projects are much evident as one takes the tour in the 
school hallways and art shows throughout the year.

In a collaborative effort with the Ministry of Health, 
Palau Community College continues to provide 
basic care-giving training program for interested 
individual. The participants of the caregiving Pro-
gram are taught by volunteer instructors who are 
certified nurses, physical therapists, and psychia-
trists. The training session spans about two weeks 
in which a module is taught each week night. Each 
module covers a different aspect of caregiving 
such as proper way to prepare meals for a patient, 
personal hygiene, and different illnesses that may 
plague a patient. In addition, trained caregivers 
learn how to deal with the emotional and physical 
stresses of the occupation which is considered as 
one of the reason caregivers opt out.
PCC and Ministry of Health congratulate 10th care-
givers from Airai State for completing the training 
and thank them for participating in this very noble 
and worthy training to assist our elders and bedrid-
den family members.

Care Giving continue from page 1



Mesekiu’s News welcomes stories/
articles/announcements from students, 
faculty, and staff.  Submission deadline 
is Wednesday at 4:30 p.m. in hard and/or 
electronic copies to tchuziet@palau.edu 
or tchuziet@gmail.com.

Articles from MOC/PCC Alumni are also 
welcomed.

Please call 488-2470/2471 (extensions 251, 
252, or 253) for more information.

News/Stories Wanted
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Academic Calendar: Spring 2017

July 24 (M) to August 9 (W)
Fall 2017 Registration 

August 7 (M)
New Student Orientation

Available to Interested 
Readers:

Cultural Survival Quaterly 
Magazine

Cultural Survival Quaterly supports a movement 
of empowered Indigenous Peoples organizing 
their communities to engage the international 
processes, national policies and human rights 
bodies to respect, protect, and fulfill their rights. 
Our organization is Indigenous-led and has a 
diverse board of directors bringing experiences 
from the Indigenous and non-Indigenous worlds 
to inform our perspectives and scope of work.

BITS AND PIECES...
Tan Siu Lin PCC Library

Hours of Operation
Starting from July 11- August 11, 2017

Monday to Friday
Saturday
Sunday

8:00AM - 5PM

9:00AM - 6PM

CLOSED

For more information, call:
488-3540

PCC Library received Math Textbook donation 

left to right: Library Assistant, Mary Bamphis and Acting Director of Library Services, 
Pioria Asito
PCC library is fortunate to receive donations of Math books from 
Ms. Margaret Latimer and Katie Coolbaugh of Maryland.  Mar-
garet’s sister, Katie Coolbaugh and her husband visited Palau two 
years ago on their sailboat named Asylum. Prior to their journey 
back home, they donated large number of paperback books to our 
library. Recently, Ms Latimer and her sister Ms. Coolbaugh have  
actively and regularly sending books to support PCC library collec-
tion.  PCC library would like extends a big thank you to both Mar-
garet and Katie for their effort and generous donations. For more 
information on how to donate to PCC Library. Contact Pioria Asito 
at 488-2470 or email: pasito1149@gmail.com

CE Upcoming Training

Certification for Climate Resilience and 
Disaster Risk Training

Where: 
PCC Continuing Education Training Room

When:
August 21 - September 1, 2017

For more information: Contact Ann 
Kitalong @ 775-8257 or PCC CE Office @ 

488-2470 ext. 239
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 Alumni Notes   
  showcases MOC & PCC 

alumni who are positive role models and 
contribute to the quality of life in their local 
communities.  
If you are that Alumna/Alumnus or know 
someone who is, please contact the PCC 
Development Office at telephone numbers 
488-2470/2471 (extensions 251, 252, or 253).  

We would like to feature you in future 
Mesekiu’s News  issues. 

Alumni Notes     

A l u m n i  N o t e s

FIND PCC ONLINE FOR MORE INFORMATION

http://pcc.palau.edu

Palau Community College - PCC

stamp here

Celebrating Birthdays
Grace Alexander
Luana Kibei
Marlyne L. Olkeriil

August 8
August 10
August 12

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! To Support, 
Contact Us Today!

P.O. BOX 9  Koror, Palau  96940 

Phone: 488-2470/2471 (ext. 251/253)

e-mail: tellei@palau.edu

If you want to join the Bi-Weekly 
Allotment Program, contact us NOW!

Invest in the future 
of Our Students, Our College, and Our Nation

PCC Endowment Fund

Shanetty M.B.J Masang
(Class of 2017)
Associate of Science -Business Accounting

Shanetty M.B.J Masang 
graduated from PCC in 
May 2017 with an AS De-
gree in Business Account-
ing. Ms. Masang will be 
attending Eastern Oregon 
Univeristy (EOU) this 
Fall 2017.

Vacancy Announcement
(1)  Air-Conditioning & Refrigeration Instructor
        (Academic Affairs Office)
        salary range: $16,010 - $28,280 per annum

(2)  Maintenance Technicians (4)
        (Administration Department - Physical Plant)
        salary range: $8,155 - $13,948 per annum

(3)  Secretary
        (Academic Affairs Office)
        salary range: $9,892 - $17,567 per annum

(4)  Admissions Counselor
        (PCC Student Services Division)
        salary range: $12,049 - $20,607 per annum

(5)  Security Service Officer
        (Administration Department)
        salary range: $6,709 - $11,475 per annum

(6)  Accounting Technician (Purchase Order Technician)
        (Administration Department - Business Office)
        salary range: $9,913 - $16,954 per annum

For application forms and information, contact Harline Haruo at the PCC 

Human Resources Office at 488-2470/2471 extension 227, or e-mail: 

hr@palau.edu, or download forms at http://pcc.palau.edu.

“PCC is an Equal Opportunity Employer.”

PCC Alumni Donates to Endowment Fund
Palau Community College (PCC) would like 
to recognized   Kidd Demei Hamilton for do-
nating to PCC Endowment Fund.  Mr. Hamil-
ton is an alumni of PCC  who recently gradu-
ated from Automotive Mechanics Technology 
in spring 2017  Thank you Mr. Hamilton for 
your contribution to Palau’s only institution 
of higher learning! Your donations will help 
sustain the future stabililty and programs of 
Palau Community College.Kidd Demei Hamilton

Guess Who! 

Palau Community College has continued to 
strive because of the dedication and commitment 
of its employees. The photograph above features 
four (4)  staff members who have been employed 
at the college for many years. If you could iden-
tify all as well as their positions, the PCC De-
velopment Office will reward you. Only PCC 
students (except the students who are working 
for the Development Office and PCC employees) 
are eligible to attempt the challenge. Please visit 
the PCC Development Office to submit your an-
swer or call tel: 488-2470/1 ext. 251, 252, or 253 
for more information. An answer will be featured 
in the upcoming newsletter!

RULES: GUESS THE PEOPLE FEATURED IN 
THE PHOTOGRAPH BELOW AND WIN A PRIZE 
COURTESY OF PCC DEVELOPMENT OFFICE


